
Heritage Preservation Commission

City of Sunnyvale

Notice and Agenda

7:00 PMWednesday, August 4, 2021

MEETING CANCELED

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Telepresence Meeting of the Heritage 

Preservation Commission scheduled for August 4, 2021 at 7:00 PM has been 

canceled.

The next Regular Meeting of the Heritage Preservation Commission is tentatively 

scheduled for September 1, 2021 at 7:00 PM in the Council Chambers.

For questions, please contact the City of Sunnyvale Community Development 

Department Planning Division at 408-730-7440.
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